
The City of Parksville is located on the traditional territory of the Coast Salish Nations,  
home to the Snaw-Naw-As First Nation and the Qualicum First Nation. 

 

 
City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 

Phone 250 248-6144  |  Parksville.ca 
 

 
   

INFORMATION RELEASE 
parksville.ca  
June 13, 2024 

  
 
 

Lights on Alberni Highway 
 
During the week of June 24, a City contractor will reconfigure the lights on the trees along Alberni Highway. 
Work, which is scheduled to begin Monday, June 24, between the hours of 7.30 am to 3.30 pm, will most likely 
take the better part of the week. The existing lights will be replaced as needed and more lights will be added to 
enhance the lighting on Alberni Highway.  
 
The contractor will begin the work near the Royal Bank on the east side of Alberni Highway, moving towards the 
Chevron Station at Highway 19A. The second phase of the work will start at the CIBC at Highway 19A working up 
Alberni Highway to the Rod and Gun liquor store.  
 
During the week of June 24, parking on Alberni Highway will be interrupted. As the lights are installed and it is 
safe to do so, parking spaces will be made available.  
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications    
dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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